

Enronicies

Harvesting The Labyrinth



Rosemary (top) is holding a Zucchini that was part of the Labyrinth growing gardens. The vegetables grown here were donated to St. Susan's Soup Kitchen in Jamestown.

Upcoming News: The Alternatives and Discoveries groups will be going to different locations within TRC to collect donations for Breast Cancer Awareness on 10/17. Many pink items will be available to purchase as well. Everyone is encouraged to wear pink on these days to support these efforts. The money collected will

Join us for musical selections from the Bells and a rendition of The Wizard of Oz from the Choir on Thursday the 16th at 10:15 am in the cafeteria.

go to WCA Women's Imaging.

"It is never too late to be what you might have been." - George Eliot





The Pickin Club acquired two new treasures recently, a Martha **Washington Sewing** Table (right) and a Vintage Rocking Chair (left).

